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January 2006

To: Prospective Buyers and Sellers
From: Dave Johnson, Buyer of Ventaire

Re: Letter of Recommendation for Nacia Dahl, Sunbelt Business Brokers

I am pleased to recommend Nacia Dahl of Sunbelt Business Brokers. Her
professionalism, attention to detail and knowledge helped me make the right decision to
purchase this business. Nacia considered my experience, skills and knowledge in
showing me listings. While working with her, I felt I was treated fairly and was given the
latest listing information that fit my purchasing requirements. Nacia is an excellent
Broker, helping me to feel very comfortable and confident about making one of the
biggest decisions of my life. I enjoyed working with her.

When the time comes to sell my business, I will not hesitate to call her. The Sunbelt
process keeps a business sale confidential and I trust Nacia to make that happen. If you
are thinking of Selling or Buying a business, I highly recommend Nacia.

Sincerely,

DG —

Dave Johnson
President of Ventaire
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